
TOWN OF WOLFEBORO 
CONSERVATION COMMISSION 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
 
 

Notice is hereby given that the Wolfeboro Conservation Commission will conduct 
property monitoring and boundary marking at the Whitten Neck Heath 

Conservation Area on Friday, December 1, 2023 at 9:00 AM at the entrance of 
Interlakes Road, Wolfeboro, NH. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

If there is anyone with a disability needing any modifications and/or auxiliary aid to access this meeting, 
please notify the Conservation Commission at (603) 569-5970 at least 24 hours prior to this meeting. 


